
Library Advisory Board 

Notice of Possible Quorum 

 

Tour of New Library site 

Located at: 4310 Buffalo Gap Road, Suite 1246 

Tuesday, August 2nd, 2016 at 10:00 AM 

Agenda 

This tour of the New Library Site in the Mall of Abilene is designed for the Friends of the 

Library Board whose efforts have funded the construction.  The Library Advisory Board has 

been invited to see the progress as well.  The Board members will be given a tour of the 

construction site and the Architect and Contractor will be on hand to answer questions about the 

progress of the work. 

A quorum of the Library Advisory Board may be present.  No action is expected. 

 

Certification 

I hereby certify the above notice of a quorum was posted on the Bulletin Board at the City Hall 

of the City of Abilene, Texas on the ______ day of July 2016, at _____________. 

____________________________________________ 

Tiffni Hererra, TRMC 

Asst City Secretary 


